
Kathy Cooper

From: Barbara Feilcetti <into@actionnetwork.org>
Sent Thur5day, July 26, 2018 6:48 PM
To: Smolock, Bryan JUL 272018
Subject: Overtime Rule

Independent RegulatOrY
Review Commi5SIOfl

Bryan Smolock,

I am writing to express my strong support for the regulation proposed by

the Pennsylvania Department of Labor and Industry to restore a 40 hour

work week and compensate for overtime

Barbara Feliceui

vilIagerny(äaol.com

606 Woodcrest Ave

Ardmore, Pennsylvania 19003
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